BLEVINS SCHOOL BOARD MEETING November 09, 2009

Emmet Campus/Computer Lab

The meeting of the Blevins School Board was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Joan Noesser, President of the board. Others present were Melony Ford, Tim Estes, Richard Snell, Jimmy Rhodes and Jay Smith. Carl McGill was absent. Prayer was lead by Melony Ford and the pledge was said by all. Minutes of the October 12, 2009 meeting were approved as presented.

Randy Treat, Superintendent recommended the board approve the selection from PPC on Option 1 of the RIF policy from the ASBA. Tim Estes made motion to accept Superintendent Randy Treat's recommendation. Discussion. The motion was second and approved with a vote of 6-0.

Superintendent Randy Treat explained the withdrawal of the petition from the State School Board agenda to close Emmet school. Emmet is not an isolated school and no affidavits were ever filed to that effect for closure. Closure by a vote of the majority of the board is all it takes to close that campus according to the mandates from the State and the school attorneys.

Superintendent Randy Treat explained some stimulus money expenditures.

Superintendent Randy Treat asked for a special board meeting on November 23, 2009 to be held in the superintendents' office for bid selection on the new buildings for the district. Bids on the new buildings will open on the 19th. There is a pre-bid meeting on November 12th at the superintendents' office. Also, there is a discipline issue for the board to address.

Mr. Jay Smith asked for an itemized list of Instructional Staff Services expenses for 08-09 and 09-10. Mr. Tim Estes wanted it to start with the 07-08 school year. Superintendent, Randy Treat will get those figures to the board.

Motion to adjourn	was made by	Joan Noesser.	Motion was	approved 6-0
Minutes approved	_12-14-09			